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Dear Queensland Parliament, 

I would like to express my deep concerns over the Bill brought to Parliament by Cairns
 MP Rob Pyne. 

Let me be clear - I strongly oppose this bill. 

Innocent lives are already being lost daily, and this change could see that number increase. 

How can we legalise the 'abortion' of a child.. that has the chance of survival outside of the
 womb? Babies are capable of living healthy, happy lives if born prematurely.

No one should be allowed to decide who lives and who dies and at what point. There is no
 difference in killing a baby, as there is to killing an adult. This is bill would legalise
 murder. 

Please consider this carefully. 

Kind Regards, 

Kendall Morgan
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